
The City of Cape Coral Charter School Authority will 
consider the adoption, amendment, or repeal of the 
proposed NEOLA policies listed below at a Regular 
Governing Board Meeting on Tuesday, September 
17, 2024, at 5:30P.M., at Oasis Elementary North-

Cafeteria, 2817 SW 3rd Lane, Cape Coral, FL 33991


